
Hello from the Pomona College Department of Theatre and Dance!  
 
We’re reaching out because one of your courses connects with themes and stories told in John 
Guerra’s The Last, Best Small Town.  
 
The Last, Best Small Town is a play that follows the story of two neighboring families—one 
Latinx and one White—who live in the small Southern California town of Fillmore. As the first 
decade of the 21st century unfolds, the children of these families come of age, fall in love, and 
suffer loss, as they continually hunt for their place in a world that can no longer promise 
them a better life than their parents. 
 
The Last, Best Small Town runs in the Seaver Theater from March 3-6 at the following times: 
​ Thursday, March 3rd at 8pm  
​ Friday, March 4th at 8pm 
​ Saturday, March 5th at 2pm (with live ASL interpreters!) 
​ Saturday, March 5th at 8pm 
​ Sunday, March 6th at 2pm 
 
If you would like to integrate the show into your course, for example, as extra credit, we can 
provide your students with comp tickets (free). To do so, email Marja Kay a full class list of 
names so that we can check them off. Typically, student comps are issued on Preview night 
(3/2) and can only be redeemed in person. Upon your request, we can also provide you with a 
cast rundown and even a copy of the script.  
 
If you would like to encourage your students to attend, please share the following information 
with them: 

-​ The Last, Best Small Town runs in the Seaver Theater from March 3-6 at the following 
times: 

-​ Thursday, March 3rd at 8pm  
-​ Friday, March 4th at 8pm 
-​ Saturday, March 5th at 2pm (with live ASL interpreters!) 
-​ Saturday, March 5th at 8pm 
-​ Sunday, March 6th at 2pm 

-​ Tickets are $6 for students and can be purchased at this link or at the Seaver Theatre 
Box Office from 11am-4pm on weekdays or one hour before showtime.  

-​ Follow @5cPerformingArts on Instagram for more information and to stay up-to-date 
with everything performing arts related across the 5C’s (theatre, musical theatre, dance, 
acapella, improv, etc). We’ll be giving tickets away there from February 23rd to March 
2nd. Check out our Department Site for more info as well. 
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